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 FLORA NEWS   
 
 
 
  

A very big thank you to author and illustrator, William Grill, who spent the day 
at Flora Gardens on Wednesday presenting to the whole school in an 

assembly and running individual class workshops.  

 
Pupils created their own narrative illustrations. 

 

 

The first class cake sale of the 
year will be by Nursery Class on 

Thursday 17th October at 3.30pm. 
Nursery parents are asked to 

bring/make some cakes for the 
class to sell, as the competition 
begins to see which class can 

raise the most money.  
 Don’t forget to bring a bit of 

money if you wish to buy a cake! 

There will be no Pasta King next 
week as the majority of the older 

pupils are away at the farm.   

On Friday 18th October, school 
finishes at 3.30pm for the half 
term break. Pupils return to 

school on Monday 28th October. 
Holidays are not permitted 

during term time.  

http://www.floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk/
http://www.floragardens.lbhf.sch.uk/
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Year 2 enjoy a movie and treats for winning the 

class cake sale competition last year! 

Thank you to the 
parents and 
friends who 
attended the 

Macmillan Coffee 
Morning – thanks 
to your generosity 
we managed to 

raise £227 for this 
very important 

charity.  

Another fun 
opportunity for 
pupils to wear 

traditional dress 
from yours/your 
family’s ethnic 
origin, as Black 
History Month 
comes to an 

end.   

International Evening was a huge success as usual. 
The food was incredible and the atmosphere was 
great! Thank you to Miss Kelly and Siobhan for 

organising such a fun night, Anthony for stepping in 
as quiz master, and to Mr Hakl for running the 
crèche. We raised over £400 for the school!     

Well done to the winning team! 

A great day out in Wormwood Scrubs 
on Wednesday for the Year 5 and 6 

cross country tournament.

 

36 Year 5 & 6 pupils became farmers today, as 
they headed off on a week long adventure to 

Nethercott Farm in Devon.  
You can keep up to date with them by following our 

Twitter - @floragardensw6 

 
We received a message from Mrs Brand -   

While we were having lunch a member of the 
public stopped and commented on the behaviour 

of the children. To quote “it’s wonderful to see such 
well behaved children with lovely manners.” 

  

Nursery – Elyas 
Reception – Sofia W 

Year 1 – Malte 
Year 2 – Jelisha 
Year 3 – Aimee 
Year 4 – Maram  
Year 5 – Dimitri 
Year 6 – Rahma 

PE – Frankie - Y5 
Music – Zakaria I - Y3

 


